
University Welcomes Community to Open
House
Camarillo, Calif., October 4, 2006 - California State University Channel Islands invites
members of the community to its Open House Saturday, October 21, from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.
on campus.

The free event provides an opportunity for the public to explore and learn more about the
University on a first-hand basis. The open house will feature information and presentations
on academic programs, student life and activities, campus history and future, admissions,
financial aid, and campus housing.

Limited free parking is available on campus or attendees may park at the Camarillo
Metrolink Station or the Oxnard Centerpoint Mall and ride a free shuttle service to the
University.

 

 

 


